The Wyvern
Reading Hour

Family Tree

The Worldwide Reading Hour on 25 August 2012 will be
both a focal point for the National Year of Reading 2012 for
all ages and also the call to action for all Wyvern families.

We would like as many Wyvern families as possible to sign
up to participate by reading as a family for one hour on
25 August from 6.00pm - 7.00pm.

Personalise a tree leaf (available from Mrs Barnes) with
your family name and add to the 'Reading Hour Family Tree'
displayed in the Library to show your involvement in this
endeavour.




